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  (904) 266-9532 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 

ACADEMICS 

Students entering the 7th grade are required to 

have an updated immunization record and school 

physical.  Please bring these to the office for us to 

copy. 

 

Each student who will be participating in athletics 

this year, must have a sports physical.  We need this 

form no later than the first day of school.  Students 

may not go to practice prior to the school having 

this form on file. 

Communication 

Facebook 

Please be sure to “like” the school Facebook page 

(Grace Christian Academy) and to modify your 

notification settings to stay abreast of happenings 

at school: 

1. Go to the school Facebook page 

2. Click the “following” icon 

3. Click the pencil next to the word 

“notifications” 

4. Select all options here 

Website 

Our school website, www.gcabaldwin.org,  is 

another up to date source of vital information.  

Please check it frequently to stay abreast of 

upcoming information. 
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2017-2018 ENROLLMENT  

Re-enrollment this year will be done on paper.    

Please download the packet from our website, 

gcabaldwin.org, or come by the office to pick up 

a copy.   We need forms submitted no later than 

8/4/17. 

PARENT/STUDENT ORIENTATION 

 Our annual Parent/student orientation will be on 

August 10th at 7PM.  This very important session is 

mandatory for parents and students to prepare 

us all for a great school year.  Thank you, in 

advance, for your attendance.  

SCHOOL DRESS CODE 

 Tennis shoes have been added as approved 

footwear for school this year.  Please no shoes 

with symbols (Nike & other similar logos are ok) 

on them.  They may be worn any day except 

chapel day for both girls and boys. 

REMINDERS 

First day of school is August 14, 2017.  School 

starts at 8AM however, students are permitted 

to be dropped off as early as 7:30AM. 

CURRICULUM 

GCA is excited to announce that we will be using 
Abeka curriculum for English and Math school 
wide.   

SCHOOL SUPPLY LIST 

GCA will hold a school supply sale the night of 
orientation (8/10).  All items your child needs for 
school will be bundled and available to purchase 
with check or cash.  Price will be made available 
in advance.  We hope you enjoy this convenience. 

 
 Christy Stafford, Principal 

 

Grace Christian Academy is accredited through the National Association of Private Schools, the National Council for Private School 

Accreditation, and the North American Christian Schools. 

 

http://www.gcabaldwin.org/

